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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Proposed Zephyr mining activity in Canon City area 
1 message

Steve Elder <selder@forimpact.org> Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 9:22 PM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Cazier,
 
I am writing to comment on the proposed mining exploration permits by Zephyr for the Grape Creek WSA. I am one of
many who value that area for its intrinsic beauty, recreational value, and unique history -- geologic and human. We
believe that this is a unique wilderness area and a rich opportunity for preservation. We would be concerned about any
activities that would threaten that current and future resource. 
 
I hope you will express my awareness and concern to all interested parties and let me know if there is anything else I can
do to help.
 
Thank you!
 
Steve Elder
 
--  
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